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Spud Notice, Willow Creek BFI #10

I left a message on the NMOCD voice mail but wanted to follow up with this.

Lime Rock Resources is going to begin drilling the Willow Creek BFI #10 well this afternoon.
The well is located in Section 30 of 4S, R25E in Chaves County - approximately 40 miles north

of Roswell.

Thanks

Phelps White
575 626 7660
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